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June 29, 2021 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
To:         Town Manager, Peter Joseph, DPW, Director, Adam Bliss  
  
From:    DPW Superintendent, Earl Gibson 
 
RE: Replacement of Oil/Water Separator - Bid Recommendation 
 
Based on bid results, I'm recommending that we award the bid for the  Replacement of Oil/Water 
Separator to Precision Tanks of Jay Maine in the amount of $59,680.00. 
 
 
Note: $60,000.00 was included in the FY21 Capital Budget for this replacement.  
 
Sincerely,  
Earl Gibson 

ITEM # 118-21 OIL/WATER
SEPARATOR BID



Town of Freeport 
Replacement of Oil/Water Separator Bid Opening 

Monday, June 28, 2021 at 1:05pm 

The following bids were submitted for Replacement of Oil/Water Separator: 

 

 
1. Precision Tanks Inc:     $59,680.00 

 
2. Portland Pump Company                          $60.103.00 

 
3. Simard & Son’s:               *no bid submitted 

 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

Recorded by Jacob Thoits 


